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The experts from The Netherlands and Sweden strongly believe that it is necessary to address the 
issue of assessment of system safety and software before proceeding and completing the regulation 
for the more complex categories of ACSF. Namely ACSF cat E and B2. It is for the moment unclear if 
an assessment according to ISO 26262 is undertaken for the annex 6 approval and to what extent this 
is necessary, enough or more need to be done.  

The purpose of this document is to explore if other Contracting Parties have the same concerns and 
also to get more clarity from industry regarding what is already done today. 
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